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Picture This Continued

Beaming with Pride

On Feb. 28, Holyoke Community College celebrated a top-
ping-off ceremony in front of the HCC Campus Center, now
in the middle of a two-year, $43.5 million, top-to-bottom
renovation. The building is expected to reopen for the fall
2019 semester. Topping-off ceremonies are held before the
last and highest beam is fixed to the frame of new build-
ings. Traditionally, the beam is painted white and signed by
work crews and others involved in
the project and adorned with a small
evergreen tree and an American flag.
By the time it was lifted, the 10-foot
beam was covered with signatures
from the HCC community, including
current student Erin Burns (pictured
at top right), who signed the beam
for herself and her sister, father, and
mother, all of whom attended HCC.
The renovation will add about 9,000
square feet to the 57,727-square-foot
building.




